
 
 

 

 

Intertrust suspends share buyback programme 
 
Amsterdam, the Netherlands – 12 November 2021 – Intertrust N.V. (“Intertrust” or “the Company”) 

[Euronext: INTER], a global leader in providing tech-enabled fund and corporate solutions, announces 

that, in light of the fact that Intertrust has entered into exclusive discussions in relation to a potential 

public cash offer, the share buyback programme as announced on 27 September 2021 will be suspended 

until further notice. 

 
This press release contains information that qualifies, or may qualify, as inside information within the 
meaning of Article 7(1) of the EU Market Abuse Regulation. 

 

Additional information 

For more information: 
Investors & Media 
Michiel de Jonge 
michiel.dejonge@intertrustgroup.com 

Tel +31 6 533 983 94 
 

About Intertrust 
Intertrust has 4,000+ employees who are dedicated to providing world-leading, specialised administration 

services to clients in over 30 jurisdictions. This is amplified by the support we offer across our approved 

partner network which covers a further 120+ jurisdictions. Our focus on bespoke corporate, fund, capital 

market and private wealth services enables our clients to invest, grow and thrive anywhere in the world. 

Sitting at the heart of international business, our local, expert knowledge and innovative, proprietary 

technology combine to deliver a compelling proposition – all of which keeps our clients one step ahead. 
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